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	SANCHAR  NIGAM EXECUTIVES’ ASSOCIATION(INDIA)

KERALA CIRCLE

(SNEA Bhavan, Dharmalayam Road, Trivandrum - 695001)

	CIRCLE PRESIDENT

K.D.Sebastian

Dy.General Manager (PC) MS. Telephone Exchange, Panampilly Nagar,
Ernakulam.

( 0484-2319000 (O)

2349900 (R)

9447144100 (M)

CIRCLE SECRETARY

N.A.Abraham
DE  BSS TVM
Mobile Services 
Opp Police HQtrs,

Vellayambalam.

Trivandrum-695010
( 0471-2337352(O)
2320010 (F)

2311177(R)

9447001177(M)  
CIRCLE TREASURER

P. Janardhanan
Sub Divisional Engineer

Broad Band, ,O/o CGMT, Kerala , Trivandrum
0471-2307574(O)

0471-2318382(R), 

9446538530 (M)

	To


Shri.K.S.Srinivasan

         Chief General Manager Telecom,

         BSNL, Kerala,


Trivandrum.       
No. SNEA/KRL/CGM/2008-2009/29 Dated at Trivandrum 09-12-2009

Sub:  Migration of Huawei –BSNL contact nos. Kerala to BSNL –
request proactive decision.

Sir,
M/S Huawei our vendors for Ph. V Project as well as our possible vendors for the Ph. VI project, if nothing goes wrong , which hopefully doesn’t happen at this stage, has quite a huge list of BSNL contact numbers in Kerala Circle. The various executives of our mobile wing in the Circle have to be in constant touch with them several times a day during the various stages of installation and operation. This means that the ‘to and fro’ traffic generated by BSNL and Huwaei are more than can be discarded.  Moreover each one of the calls from our side, which again is very huge, pays IUC charges from the BSNL kitty. Needlessly to say, in the present times we cannot relax or afford to lose even a single penny.

We also understand M/S Huawei does not mind migrating to BSNL, if they are given a comparable offer as is given by the other operator(s).  Therefore it is our fervent request to you to consider the possibility of getting them migrated to the BSNL so that our Company is benefitted every way. The revenue earning and saving will be quite advantageous apart from attracting another valuable Corporate customer to our fold.

We, further request you to expedite the complete process without long and lingering procedures that normally upset our business growth. We are enclosing a list of Huwaei contact numbers with whom we have to be in constant touch.

Expecting favourable and positive action in the matter.


With kind regards, 


Sincerely Yours,


( N.A.Abraham)

 
Circle Secretary 

 
SNEA (India), Kerala.
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